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Dear Resident 

 

RE:  3 STREAM WHEELED BIN REFUSE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICE 
 

As part of the Council’s drive to improve its services and to help you recycle more of your waste 

changes are being phased in to the way in which the refuse collection and recycling service is being 
provided to you. 

 

The new 3 stream wheeled bin service is being rolled out across the Borough in two phases, the first in 
October this year then for you in your area in MAY 2008.  In preparation for the new service your 

collection day will from week commencing 29th October 2007 be on a Friday.  This day of collection, 
which for some will be a change from the day on which your waste is presently collected, will stay as 

the day of collection when wheeled bins are introduced to your area next year.  For the period up to 
May next year your domestic waste will continue to be collected as now in black sacks. 

 

Nearer the time next year more information will be sent to you about the delivery of the wheeled bins 
and how they are to be used.  A small number of properties however will have to remain on the sack-

based system, as collection from some locations and/or storage of bins is particularly problematical. 
 

If you require any further advice or information please call our operators on the Refuse and Recycling 

help line on 01200 414599 or visit the councils website at www.ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
G M JAGGER 
STREET SCENE MANAGER 
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